
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Nica Meggerson, LCSW  
2440 6th Street 
Eureka, CA 95501 
707-388-6706 
 
 
 
 
January 24, 2023 
 
 
Humboldt County Board of Supervisors 
825 5th Street 
Eureka, CA 95501 
 
 
 
This letter is to give notice that I am resigning my position as First Five commissioner, effective 
at the time my replacement is named by the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors.  Thank you 
so much for the great opportunity and the experiences I have had while in this role.  I look 
forward to continuing to hear of the great work First Five of Humboldt is doing for the young 
children in our county.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nica Meggerson, LCSW 
Program Manager II 
Child Welfare Services 
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